
From: Jennifer Jones-Kendall < > 
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 10:32 AM 
To: Scharback, Genevieve <Genevieve.Scharback@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Santos, Rowena - Councillor <Rowena.Santos@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Correspondence regarding "Safe Public Spaces for all" report 
item 10.2.1 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
Good morning, 
 
I'm reaching out to provide my support for the initiatives laid out in the documents for 
Safe Public spaces for all 10.2.1 being presented on Wednesday, Oct 23. 
 
As a local resident who currently has an encampment in our family neighbourhood park, 
these initiatives and next steps are of the utmost importance to us.  We need to return 
our park back to the residents and most specifically, the children.  We need to keep our 
park and neighbourhood safe. Please continue to put forth these efforts to make our 
public places safe again.  
 
Regards, 
 
Jennifer Kendall  
Resident  
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